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Friday 8
th

 June 2018 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers of   
Hands on History Visit – Thursday 28th June 2018 

 

We are very excited to share the news with you that the Hands on History Company, who bring WW2 alive to children, 

will be visiting Year 2 on Thursday 28
th

 June 2018.  

 

This is to support and enrich the children’s learning around our topic ‘London’s Falling: The Blitz’. They will have a range 

of workshops and activities to during the day which will help them explore the reasons why this event in history is 

remembered.  

 

We ask you to make a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to cover the cost of this visit. Although we are able to subsidise 

trips to some degree, unless those parents who are able to make a contribution do so, it is probable that these visits 

could not take place. We appreciate that some families may find it difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested 

sum and, if you feel that you are in such a position, please do speak to one of us or the Head Teacher, in confidence, to 

discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child’s participation.  

 

Please complete the attached reply slip below along with your payment in a named envelope and return it to either the 

school office or your class teacher no later than Wednesday 20
th

 June 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Hill Mr Brown 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

HANDS ON HISTORY VISIT 

YEAR 2 THURSDAY 28TH JUNE 2018 

                               (Please return to school by Wednesday 20th June 2018, thank you) 

 

CHILDS NAME                                                       CLASS    
 

I enclose the sum of £10.00 

 

My child currently receives/has previously received Free School Meals 

(not the same as UIFSM) or is a ‘Services’ or a ‘Looked After’ child. 

 

 

Signed parent/carer___________________________________Date _______________________ 
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